FOPS

Spring term newsletter 2023

Here at FOPS HQ, we can't quite believe it's March already and that Easter is just around the corner! We recently met to discuss our summer events, including the return of our fabulous Colour Run – look out for more details soon! Keep reading below for more info on what we've raised, what we've spent and what we have planned!

Autumn/Spring Term Round-Up

What we raised

Christmas Market £1,695.56 Autumn disco £328 Tuck Shop £64.69 Henry Philips £450 Rushmoor Lottery £263 Astra Recycling £140.85 Amazon Smile £85.27 Mother's Day Shop £651.97

Total: £3,678.78

What we donated

Reading Books £1,126 SCARF subscription £725 Pantomime £1,050 Classroom Laptops £1,286 Classroom Resources £1,750 Christmas Presents £162 Mud Kitchen £30

Total: £6,129

Thank you for all your support!

Don't forget to follow us!





Scan the code or search for FOPS



STOPS PARSONAGEFARM

STOPS PARSONAGEFARM

Scan the code or search for fops_parsonagefarm

2022/2023 Fundraising Project New Scooter Shed TARGET: £7,500



We are currently fundraising for a new scooter shed by the Cherry Tree Close entrance to School. We'd love to reach our target this year – please help us by continuing to support our events in School!

Colour Run is back!

Following the huge success of our first ever Colour Run last year, we are pleased to announce its return on Sunday 2nd July!

We will be expanding the event to include a full summer fair this year - please save the date, and look out for more details soon!

Easter Egg Hunt

Each year, the Easter Bunny asks FOPS to donate a small chocolate egg to each child for the School Easter Egg Hunt! The eggs are ready and waiting, and we hope the children enjoy their treat!



The King's Coronation

Don't forget to order your commemorative tea towels – a fabulous momento for this special occasion! Tea towels cost £5 and are available to purchase online at www.pta-events.co.uk/fops1

Mother's Day Shop Thinking of... Joining Thank you to everyone

We are always looking for new members, to help us plan and run our events. There are lots of ways to get involved, and it's great fun too - get in touch for more info!

Email: fopssecretary1@gmail.com

who supported the Mother's Day Shop event.

It was lovely to see the children so excited to choose a gift for their special grown-up!



Save the date!

Wednesday 30th March - Final day to order Coronation tea-towels

Thursday 20th April - Spring Disco (TBC)

Friday 16th June – Donuts for Dads (Father's Day Krispie Kreme sale)

Sunday 2nd July - Colour Run and Summer Fair

